
VSEA Legislative Reception!
Thursday, February 20

Your union is hosting its annual legislative reception, where you can talk with 
your lawmakers over drinks and horderves. This is a fun, casual way to meet 
with lawmakers about the issues important to you. Join us when you can - 
leave when you must.

The legislative reception will be held in the Cedar Creek Room of the 
Vermont State House, starting at 4:30 p.m on Thursday, February 20!

Please RSVP on VSEA.org. All VSEA members and retirees are welcome! 
You can also RSVP by emailing VSEA Legislative Specialist Tom 
Abdelnour: tabdelnour@vsea.org

VSEA Members' Chance To Meet Face-To-Face 
With Key Lawmakers!


